
Changes  likely  for  Douglas
County sewer board
By Evan Maxwell, Reno Gazette-Journal

A legislative committee that oversees Lake Tahoe issues has
endorsed a reorganization of the sewer district that serves
Stateline casinos and more than 5,000 residential connections
on the Nevada side of the lake.

In  taking  the  action  last  week,  the  Joint  Legislative
Committee that oversees the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency
also  endorsed  introduction  next  year  of  a  law  that  could
fundamentally alter the way local government is conducted in
all but two of the state’s counties.

The six-member committee rejected a request by the board of
Douglas County Sewer Improvement District 1 to reorganize the
district  in  a  way  that  would  permit  Stateline  casino  and
resort owners to retain control. Since its organization in
1953, the three-member DCSID board has been composed entirely
of executives from the major casinos and from Edgewood Tahoe
Golf Course.
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